
 

 

 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Environmental Advisory 

Committee 
 
From: Michael Papadacos, Manager of Infrastructure Management 

Division   
 
Meeting Date: June 16, 2021 
 
Subject: Report PEAC21-019 
 Fire Station 2 Net-Zero Design Update 
 

Purpose 

A report to update the PEAC on the design workshop held for the Net-Zero Design of 
Fire Station 2.  

Recommendation   

That the PEAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PEAC21-019, dated 
June 16, 2021, of the Manager of Infrastructure Management Division, as follows: 
 
That a verbal report to update the PEAC on the design workshop for the Net-Zero 
Design of Fire Station 2 be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation of 
this report. 
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Background  

The PEAC representative on the Net-Zero Design Workshop for Fire station 2, Mary 
Elizabeth Konrad, will provide a verbal update. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 

Michael Papadacos 
Manager, Infrastructure Management Division 

Contact Name: 
Michael Papadacos, P.Eng. 
Manager, Infrastructure Management 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1756 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824 
E-Mail: mpapadacos@peterborough.ca  
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